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SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, Califomia 95813; (916) 4 2 -3211

February 4, 1983

DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
UNITED STATES NUCLEAR PEGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20555

ATTENTION: DARRELL G EISENHUT, DIRECTOR
DIVISION OF LICENSING

RE: NRC LETTER DATED JANUARY 11, 1983
OPEPATING LICENSING EXAMINATION SITE VISIT (GENERIC LETTER
N0. 83-01 )

As per your request, Sacramento Municipal Utility District plans
for license examination site visits by the NRC from now until
December 31,1985 are:

Year Catagory Tentative Date Number & Type of Exam

1983 1,2,3,4 none ------

5 November 1983 2 SR0

1984 1,2,3,4 none ------

5 June 1984 8 R0
June 1984 2 SR0

1985 1,2,3,4 none ------

5 June 1985 2 SR0
December 1985 8 R0

This information is supplied as a best estimate and tentative and
any changes will be transmitted to Mr. Don Beckham, Chief, Operator
Licensing Branch, Division of Human Factors Safety.

i L 9ain
John J. Mattimoe
General Manager
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